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To whom it may concern,

I wish to voice my concern regarding the abortion bill which has once again been proposed by MP Rob Pyne. 

I believe that every unborn child is precious and of value, and is entitled to be given the opportunity of life.   I
 perceive this as the most basic human right.

 I recognise that some pregnancies may be unplanned, undesired, and a source of physical, mental and
 emotional stress for the woman.  However I believe that in almost every situation, there are alternative
 options to termination, and that it is vital to invest resources and finances into supporting women who find
 themselves in this situation, providing education, counselling and support in the case of unplanned
 pregnancy. 

Please protect our unborn, both now and for coming generations in Queensland.

Regards
Katie Spackman
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